S A

MEMORANDUM

To: Matt Tuerk, Mayor
From: Mark Hartney /m[L
Date: May, 1, 2023

Subject::  Sale of City Owned Property behind 727 N. Meadow

The Allentown Property Review Committee has reviewed a proposal from Hyman Properties to
acquire City owned property behind 727 N. Meadow. The committee has reviewed the request,
and is recommending the sale of the parcel that is to be subdivided from the rest of the City owned
parcel. If agreeable, the solicitor's office will prepare a resolution for City Council to approve the
transaction and empower the administration to prepare any necessary document/agreements to
facilitate the transaction.

- Property Review Committee Report
- Parcel Description

- Map

- Hyman Properties Request

- Surveyor's Report

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sign below and check the appropriate box indicating if you approve or deny the land swap
request.
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Matthew Tuerk, Mayor



